
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To:  All Staff 
From: Human Resources 
Date: October 25, 2022 
Subject: New Chief Executive Officer- Sabine Mersmann 

 

Please join us in congratulating Sabine Mersmann as the Chief Executive Officer effective 
November 1, 2022. 

                                                    

Having served in a wide variety of leadership roles at the Pembroke Regional Hospital for             
over two decades, Sabine is uniquely experienced in taking the helm. Sabine is enthusiastic 
about the future of local health care and is excited to continue to be part of the hospital’s 
growth and the opportunities for greater local and regional collaboration and health system 
improvement through Ontario Health Teams. 

 

Please welcome Sabine Mersmann to the Chief Executive Officer position at the Pembroke 
Regional Hospital. 


